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PUBLIC AUDITOR’S END OF TERM 
AND APPOINTMENT OF AN ACTING PUBLIC 

AUDITOR 
 
 

The Office of the Public of the Republic of Palau informs the public that 
Mr. Satrunino Tewid’s tenure as Public Auditor of the Republic of Palau ended on 

April 28, 2019. 
 

Pursuant to Palau Constitution Article XII, Section 2(a), in the event of vacancy  
the Chief Justice of the Republic of Palau shall appoint an Acting Public Auditor to 

serve until a new Public Auditor is appointed and confirmed. 
 

On May 3, 2019, The Honorable Chief Justice Arthur Ngiraklsong appointed Mr. 
Satrunino Tewid Acting Public Auditor retroactive to May 1, 2019 and until a new 

Public Auditor is appointed and confirmed. 
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